
Who We Are: 
 

The Association for the Preservation of Geneseo (APOG) was 

founded by people who cared enough about the future to preserve 

the best of the past. In 1973, the General Education Committee 

of the Geneseo Garden Club called a general meeting to 

discuss ways to help save the Big Tree Inn from imminent 

destruction. 

 

The meeting was attended by about 75 people. From 

this first meeting, a smaller group organized and continued to 

meet and later became the Association for the Preservation of 

Geneseo (APOG). 

 

“You can go home again to Geneseo. If not in reality, at least by 

way of a reflective recall of growing up in a small town 

during what seemed to be more settled and confident days. 

We are the beneficiaries of the impact of family; community and 

place; and the presence of friends and neighbors who were both 

in the community and of the community. 

Main Street is no longer sheltered by a nave-canopy of great Elm 

trees, the Bear on the Fountain however remains: a symbol of 

continuity linking the vibrant present with the misty past.” 

J. Robert Houston, 1989 

 

Contact us: 
GeneseoAPOG@gmail.com 

GeneseoAPOG.org 

APOG 

PO Box 294 

Geneseo NY 14454 

 

 

 

 

Window World 
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Contest Rules 
 

All architectural details are visible from sidewalks. All photos 

were taken in the Village. 

 

The first place winner will be the entry with the most correctly 

identified photos. In the event of a tie, the names will be 

placed in a hat and a winner will be randomly selected. You 

do not need to identify all 29 photos to enter. 

 

Contest winners will be announced at the next APOG event. 

 

Winners will also be notified by mail. 

 

Entries must be turned in no later than Thursday September 

19 by the close of business at Sundance Books, Touch of 

Grace, or the Wadsworth Library.  

 

Entries may also be mailed 

to: APOG, PO Box 294, Geneseo NY 14454.  

 

 

Mailed entries must be received by September 15. 

 

Prizes: 

First Place $250 

Second Place $150 

Third Place $50 

 

 

 

 

 

Official Entry Form 
Photo Street Address 

1. ___________________________________ 

2. ___________________________________ 

3. ___________________________________ 

4. ___________________________________ 

5. ___________________________________ 

6. ___________________________________ 

7. ___________________________________ 

8. ___________________________________ 

9. ___________________________________ 

10. __________________________________ 

11. __________________________________ 

12. __________________________________ 

13. __________________________________ 

14. __________________________________ 

15. __________________________________ 

16. __________________________________ 

17. __________________________________ 

18. __________________________________ 

19. __________________________________ 

20. __________________________________ 

21. __________________________________ 

22. __________________________________ 

23. __________________________________ 

24. __________________________________ 

25. __________________________________ 

26. __________________________________ 

27. __________________________________ 

28. __________________________________ 

29. __________________________________ 

 

 

NAME:    PHONE: 

ADDRESS: 
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9 10 

11 12 



13 14 

15 16 



17 18 

19 20 



21 22
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